

July 7, 2010

Mr. Jay Gewin City of Key West Utilities Director 525 Angela Street Key West, Fl 33040

**RE:** General and Utility Engineering Consultant Request for Contract Extension

Dear Jay:

On September 18, 2007, resolution No. 07-332 was approved at a regular City Commission meeting. This resolution approved a 3-year engineering services agreement between the City and Perez Engineering & Development, Inc. (PE&D).

At this time, we are asking the City to utilize their option of extending the contract for an additional two (2) years. We believe our work performance over the past three (3) years as well as our current involvement in ongoing projects warrant this request.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Allen E. Perez, P.E.

President